
Oregon RVing Women at Casey’s, Westfir, OR 
August 18 – 22, 2022 

 
ORVW members had a fabulous time at 
Casey’s Riverside RV Park in the town of 
Westfir.  This is a particularly beautiful park 
with many sites right on the river.  And it has 
$1 soft serve ice cream to boot! 

There were many walks, conversations and 
connections made.  Some women enjoyed 
the swimming pool while others rafted the 
Middle Fork of the Willamette River. There 

were hikes in the surrounding area.  Some attendees enjoyed a visit to a nearby fish 
hatchery where they played miniature golf.   
 
As you can see from our photos, there was a sweatshirt crafting project led by Paulette 
Beliveau.   Paulette also brought beginning line dance to our group.  Linda Haghan led 
an informal water color project.  Evenings were filled with card games, puzzles and 
quiet conversations by the river.    



 
 
On Sunday, Sky Med provided an informative presentation on their services.  Jan and 
Donna won the raffle for a beautiful quilt made by Joan Lease and Paulette Beliveau, 
and the proceeds were donated to the chapter.   
 
Food is always a highlight of an ORVW rally.  There were two delicious potlucks and an 
evening out at the Three Legged Crane Brewery as well.  Fun was had by all! 
 
 



 


